
 

 
Bryan Fitzgerald 

bfitzgerald@verogy.com 
  (203) 257-3375 

   150 Trumbull St., Fl 4 
                                                                                                               Hartford, CT 06103 

Verogy.com 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
 
Melanie Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director and Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re:  Petition No. 1417 - Watertown Solar One, LLC and VCP, LLC d/b/a Verogy 

(“Petitioner”) – Petition for a Declaratory Ruling that a Certificate of 
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need is not Required for the Construction, 
Operation and Maintenance of a 1.975 MWAC Solar Photovoltaic Project at 669 
Platt Road in Watertown, Connecticut and Associated Electrical Interconnection 

 
 

Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 

 Pursuant to the Condition no. 7 of the Council’s approval of Petition No. 1417, this letter 
will serve as notice that the Watertown Solar One, LLC facility has been transferred to DG 
Connecticut Solar II, LLC, an affiliate of NextEra Energy Resources, LLC, on or about 
December 11, 2020.  The individual responsible for management and operations of the 
Watertown Solar One facility going forward will be Tim Garcia, NextEra Energy DG Business 
Management (Email: DL-DG-NEER-BUS-MGT@nexteraenergy.com). 
 

If you have any questions or need any additional information about the transfer of the 
Watertown Solar One facility, please contact me.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Bryan Fitzgerald 
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